
 
 

 
 

 
 
August 26, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Patient, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health. I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change 
which may affect your health care. After much thought and consideration, I have decided to 
relocate my practice from ARC Medical Park Tower Orthopedics, back to ARC Cedar Park 
Building B, located at 801 E. Whitestone Blvd, Bldg B Cedar Park, TX 78613. 

• Wednesday, August 27th, 2025, will be my last day seeing patients at  
ARC Medical Park Tower Orthopedics. 

• Wednesday, September 3rd, 2025, will be my first day seeing patients at  
ARC Cedar Park Building B. 

It is very important to me that your health care is not interrupted by this transition and that you maintain 
continuous care. Our electronic medical record system ensures that both my notes and your medical records 
are accessible from any ARC location. 

For your convenience, you can schedule your next podiatry appointment 
with me by visiting ARCpodiatry.com and clicking BOOK NOW or calling 
ARC Cedar Park Building B at 512-259-3467 and pressing “1” to speak 
with a scheduler, Mon - Fri, 8:00am - 5:00pm. 

If you would like additional help, please call 512-ARC-INFO (512-272-
4636) and press “6” to speak with a customer service representative.  

I am truly grateful to you for entrusting me with your health care and I 
look forward to seeing you at my ARC Cedar Park Building B location. 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel T. Halloran, DMP, FACFAS | Podiatry Department 
 


